
QUALITY, RELEVANCE, SUSTAINABILITY 

HYDROPOWER 
TO OUR  

RURAL PEOPLE
Commemorating 2012 as the UN Year of Sustainable Energy for All

CALL FOR REGISTRATION

Project DIREKT announces a gathering of Renewable Energy experts and stakeholders 
at a special forum to mark the culmination of its Pilot Project in the Pacific. 

The aim of this project is to facilitate the provision of electrical power to a rural 
community in the Pacific through a comprehensive pre-feasibility study of renewable 
energy resources and to bring together all stakeholders in an information exchange 
and decision-making forum. 

The gathering will report on the findings of pre-feasibility studies of hydro and other 
renewable energy resources in the Ra province. Representatives of governments, 
international organisations, donor agencies and businesses will be invited to participate 
in discussions leading to the possible funding and initiation of hydro and other energy 
projects for this pilot scheme. Community representatives will be present to share their 
experiences.

This forum will be of interest to governments, donor agencies, NGOs, renewable energy 
businesses and community workers.

Date: Friday 25 May 2012; Time: 9am to 4pm; Place: USP, Suva, Fiji

For registration and general enquiries please contact Ms Pritika Bijay on 
3232404, email: pritika_m@usp.ac.fj or Dr. Anirudh Singh, email: singh_ag@usp.ac.fj

PROJECT DIREKT WORKSHOP


